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Dear Legislators, 

 

I'm writing to urge you to support House Bill 3202, the Oregon Night Sky Protection 

Act. This important effort will reduce light pollution across Oregon by providing for 

smart, responsible and safe lighting design on state lands, and will result in myriad 

benefits to human health, as well as the health of our ecosystems, birds and wildlife.   

It's time for Oregon to join the many other states who have taken similar steps to 

protect our night skies, and the health and well being of all of us. 

 

Thank you for your support of this important measure! 

 

Sincerely, 

Candace Larson 

 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Candace Larson 

Multnomah 


